
 

29 MARCH 2022 MEETING SNIPPETS 

 

 

 Mayor reported to Council regarding activities undertaken during March 2022, 

including the attending community consultation meetings with the Councillors, 

General Manager and Directors who met with locals to discuss Council’s Operational 

Plan and Delivery Program for this term of Council 

 

 Manager, Community Development, George McCormick reported to Council on 

community engagement activities through the months November 2021 to February 

2022; including events such as Love Where You Live program, Australia Day Awards, 

International Women’s Day and Harmony Day 2022. 

 

 As at 28th February 2022, Walgett Shire Council has spent $12,997,405.00 on capital 

and maintenance works in the areas of quarry management, fleet management, water 

& sewer works, parks & gardens, Walgett Weir and engineering administration. 

 

 As at 28th February 2022, Walgett Shire Council has spent $356,955 and committed a 

further $364,090 in flood restoration works. 

 

 Council agreed to make a submission to Whiddon Group for the acquisition of the 

property at 146-148 Fox Street, Walgett (being Lot 3 DP803866). 

 

 Council agreed to accept Batterline Earthmoving Pty Ltd’s tender for the 

reconstruction and sealing of 54.96kms of Come By Chance Road. 

 

 Council agreed to accept Batterline Earthmoving Pty Ltd’s tender for the 

reconstruction and sealing of 10.6kms of the Burranbaa Road between Collarenebri 

and Lightning Ridge. 

 

 

 


